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Californin State Senate

March 10, 1977

Olivia Grady

P. 0. Box 544

Dear Ms. Grady:

Vallejo, California 94590

N

I have checked with the Governor's office and

been advised that the California Council on Inter-
governmental Relations was phased out about eighteen /

-months ago.

The Office of Planning and Research,

Director Bill Press, has taken over some of the
functions of the Council.

sd

Attachment

Sincerely,
Rulth Siegel

Administrative A¥sistant
to Senator John F. Dunlap



